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From Our Principal... 

The images shown on the TV screen and in print media of the devastation in Haiti are horrific. Hundreds of 
thousands are dead, injured, homeless, and orphaned.  Teurlings Catholic has and will continue to aid those in 
need and we hope everyone will assist on a personal level as well. Memories of the kindness of many during 
the aftermath of Hurricanes Katrina and Rita are still vivid.  Now it's our turn. 
 
As a witness to the needless death of unborn infants, a group consisting of over forty students, teachers, 
parents, and one of our owner pastors represented Teurlings Catholic at the national Pro-Life March in 
Washington D.C. On campus we celebrated with a Pro-Life Liturgy, which served as a visible sign of our 
support. The response from the students is a positive reflection of the spiritual formation at home and school. 
 
We celebrate Catholic Schools Week with the theme, "Dividends for Life" as February begins.  Catholic 
Education is a way to pass on faith to our children and is also a vehicle for evangelization.  It is our mission to 
insure our graduates possess the skills to receive the dividends of a Catholic education for a lifetime. 
 
In February we celebrate Mardi Gras.  As we all know, Mardi Gras marks the final day before the fast of Lent.  
Mardi Gras is the season of carnivals, parades, alcohol consumption, and overindulgence.  Over the past few 
years, several area high school students have died in vehicular accidents as the result of alcohol during Mardi 
Gras celebrations.  Lent, a forty-day period of self-denial and abstinence, is the season that prepares us for the 
Easter season, when Jesus died for our sins, was buried, and rose from the dead.   I encourage you to put this 
event in proper perspective for your children and to teach them 
what the season of Lent is about.  The response from the students 
is in direct proportion to the spiritual and behavioral formation at 
home and school. 
 
Fruit, the seed-bearing part of any plant.  Children, the seed-
bearing part of mankind.  It is all of our responsibility to prepare 
children to protect and to bear their own fruit.  Thank you for 
allowing us to assist you in this process.  Teurlings Catholic is a 
place where faith and knowledge meet on a daily basis. 
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Rebel Revival 

Feb. 3rd, 7:00 PM 
 
School Musical 
Feb. 4th-6th 
 
Progress Reports on RenWeb 

Feb. 5th 
 
Mardi Gras Holidays 
Feb. 15th-19th 
 
School Board 

Feb. 24th, 6:30 PM 
 
Newsletter 
The deadline for submitting articles for 
the March issue of the Rebelation is 
February 8th.  Fax (234-8057) or email 
Maria Hanes (mhanes@tchs.net) with 
your articles. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION... 
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IMPORTANT Registration 
Information for returning 

students! 
 

Registration packets for returning students will 
be mailed the first week of February.  If not 
received by February 12th, please contact Mrs. 
Taylor (Ext. 109) or Mrs. Dodson (Ext. 101).  
Registration dates are March 3, 4, and 5. 

DISCIPLINE 

Bruce Baudier - Assistant Principal 

The information below indicates the 1st and 2nd Quarter 
differences in various student disciplinary violations/sanctions.  The 
increase in many of the violations from the 1st to the 2nd quarter occurs as 
students ‘get complacent’ with school.  The 1st quarter hair, sock, and belt 
violations for example – at  the opening of school, everyone has taken the 
time to have their hair cut, correct shoes, and belts on pants.  As the year 
unfolds, students get lackadaisical, complacent and let little things go by 
the wayside.  In the position of Disciplinarian, I try to work with any 
student when extenuating circumstances allow.  As I have told the 
students before “proper communications can go a long way in solving 
difficult situations.”  As parents, I am sure you understand and agree 
‘working with a situation’ cannot be brought to the level of allowing 
repeated violations to continue.  

Many of these violations can be eliminated through parents 
making students aware of their responsibilities related to haircuts, uniform 
regulations, tardies, etc.  You can keep up with and monitor your 
student’s behavior record on RenWeb (discipline tab).  Please contact me 
if needed at 235.5711, ext. 102. 

TCH Discipline Violations/Sanctions Summary -- 1st Quarter/2nd Quarter 

1st Quarter Sanctions 2nd Quarter 
95 Detentions 183 
13 Saturday School 34 
5 1 Day Out-of-School Suspension 10 
      

1st Quarter Violations 2nd Quarter 
28 Morning Tardies 35 
24 Shaving 6 
9 Gum 18 
9 Untucked Uniform Shirt 7 
5 Food/Drink in class 11 
3 Cell Phone 15 
4 Cheating 12 
0 Class Disruption 12 
0 Hair Violation 10 
1 No Belt 7 
1 Shoe/sock violation 11 

Hoodies…..  
I would like to reiterate to parents and students 

that sweatshirts (pullover or zip-up) with hoods are not  
allowed at anytime during the school day.  Jean days, 
free dress, sweat days, etc. – all are without hooded 
sweatshirts. 

In classrooms, library, and gym for mass – the 
only outerwear is the TCH sweatshirt which is sold 
through the TCH student council.  Heavy coats are to be 
used outside, but once inside the student council 
sweatshirt is the only one accepted. 

“But a friend sent me a text saying……”  
This response is heard often when a student 

erroneously wears a ‘jean day attire’ when a ‘jean day’ 
has not been administratively assigned or if a student 
does not come to school based on the above statement 
from a friend saying ‘no school tomorrow.’ 

Please have your student go to a reliable source 
of information; TCH website (announcements), RenWeb, 
or monthly newsletter to confirm the ‘friendly text.’ 
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ACADEMICS 

Marty Heintz - Assistant Principal 
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We will be in the midst of 
scheduling for the 2010-2011 
school year in a little over a month. 
We are finishing our second year in 
the dual enrollment project. All of 
us – administration, teachers, 
students, and parents -- have 
learned much in the two years we 
have offered dual enrollment 
classes. The program has definitely 
required an adjustment in 
expectations for many students and 
parents when it comes to grades. 
After all, a sixteen-year-old high 
school junior is doing well to earn a 
“B” in a college-level English or 
history class. Workload-wise, it was 
hard at first for some students to 
find the balance with an English 
paper due each week or a four-
chapter history test looming on the 
horizon when there was also a 
grueling sports practice schedule 
and a bunch of other extracurricular 
activities to deal with, not to 
mention five other courses that 
required attention. The program 
has some great benefits for our 
students but does require a major 
commitment and reasonable 
expectations. No, not every student 
ends up with an “A” in the courses 
– but those college credits, even 
when they are attached to a “B”, 
are a valuable commodity at an 
average cost of $35-$40 a credit 
hour on the Teurlings campus. 
Tuition for a full-time student 
carrying 15 hours at UL this spring 
is $2,010.85, according to figures 
posted on the UL website (http://
bursar.louisiana.edu/). As I have 
said many times, our goal is not to 
replace a student’s freshman year 
on the college campus, but to 
provide a cushion that will allow a 
student to drop a class if 
necessary, maybe avoid a summer 

session, or to keep them on track 
to get that degree in the four years 
that TOPS will cover. We are 
evaluating our dual enrollment 
program and considering some 
additions in French and Physical 
Education, but more on that next 
month! If, however, you have any 
questions on our dual enrollment 
program, please email me 
(mheintz@tchs.net) and I will be 
happy to discuss the program and 
the requirements for individual 
courses with you. 
 
Now, however, is the time to start 
discussing next year’s schedule 
with your student, regardless of 
what grade he or she will be in next 
year. A challenging high school 
curriculum is the best preparation 
your student has for college. 
Encourage your student to look 
seriously at our elective offerings 
and to schedule not the “easiest” 
choices but rather the courses that 
will best prepare him or her for 

college and beyond. If your student 
qualifies for the honors program 
and is willing to do the extra work 
required, then encourage them. 
Challenging coursework in the core 
courses (math, science, English, 
and social studies) along with 
improved reading comprehension, 
are the best ways to prepare for the 
ACT test – and we all know that 
ACT score is a key component of 
qualifying for the TOPS program. 
 
If you have any questions about 
class scheduling, I encourage you 
to contact our guidance counselors 
Anna Proctor (11-12th grade) and 
Milton Rohm (9-10th grade). They 
are truly experts at navigating what 
I like to call “the TOPS jungle” and 
can guide you in the right direction. 
They will begin meeting with 
students in February to discuss 
scheduling. Mrs. Proctor is also 
planning informational sessions in 
March for parents. 

Advanced Math I – Blaine Romero 

Advanced Math II – Kim Trahan 

Algebra I – Lauren Barry 

Algebra II – Josh Murphy 

American History – Robert Burkhardt 

Art – Painting Dailey Thibeaux and Delena Phung  

 (9
th

) and Jacob Broussard 

Biology I – Zach Tanner 

Biology II – Alex Robin 

BCA – Jennifer Garrett (9) and Aaron  

 Goodness (10-12) 

Business/Financial Math – Torey  

 Dugas 

Calculus – Daniel Rees 

Chemistry – Peter Campora 

Civics – Nick Chu 

Computer Science – Charlotte Bordelon 

English I – Bonnie Rees 

English II – Jon Melancon 

English III – Meghan Harrelson 

English IV – Anthony Triche 

Environmental Science – Brandon Wiltz 

Extemporaneous Speaking – Kasie Dugas (10-12)  

 and Hannah Martin (9) 

Food and Nutrition – Heather Lafleur 

Free Enterprise – Catherine Ashy 

French I – Reagan Kleinpeter (9) and Danielle Patin  

 (10-12) 

French II – Amelia Lormand (9) and Maribeth  

 Broussard (10-12) 

Geometry – Andrew Hunt (9) and Brock Simon (10-12) 

Interpretive Reading – Jessica Guidry (9) and  

 Jacob Broussard (10-12) 

Intro to BCA – Ross Miller (9) and Adam  

 Broussard  (10-12) 

Journalism – Julie Hebert 

Original Oratory – Elizabeth Hautot 

Physical Science – Sarah Thompson 

Physics – Lindsey Day 

Psychology – Kristen Thibodeaux 

Radio Speaking – Demi Letchworth & Caelen LeBleu 

Sociology – Jules Guidry 

Spanish I – Lauren Darby (9) and Annie Geramie  

 (10-12) 

Spanish II – Melodie Stanley 

Video Production – Lauren Trosclair 

World Geography – Billy Wartelle 

World History – Stephen Salopek 

 

State Rally—Latin I – Josie Stiles 

2010 2010 2010 2010 

Rally Rally Rally Rally 

TeamTeamTeamTeam    



9th & 10th Grade: 

Daniel Gautreaux 
World Geography 

 

11th & 12th Grade: 

Vivica Marino 
English III & IV 

We are very proud of our faculty and staff.  Many have 
achieved status above and beyond the call of duty; all 
are terrific with the students.  This column is designed 
to feature accomplishments of those faces on campus. 
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Congratulations! 
 

Lauren Schomaker recently 

participated in the Walt Disney 

World half marathon in Orlando, 

Florida, with a time of three hours. 

TOUR de FORCE 

JANUARY 

UL Lafayette Student Union Ballroom 
 

Thursday-Saturday, February 4-6, 2010, 7:00 P.M. 
Sunday, February 7, 2010, 2:00 P.M. 

 
Admission : $10.00 for adults and $5.00 for students 

Teurlings Catholic High School Presents :  
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Wed Feb  3 TCHS @ Acadiana 
Wed Feb  10 TCHS @ Abbeville 
Thurs Feb 11 Sacred Heart @ TCHS 
Tues Feb 23 Opelousas Cath @ TCHS 
Thurs Feb 25  TCHS @ ESA 
Tues Mar 2 TCHS @ Sacred Heart 
Wed Mar 3 TCHS @ Eunice 
Tues Mar 9  TCHS @ Notre Dame 
Wed Mar 10  ESA @ TCHS 
Tues Mar 16 TCHS @ OC 
Thurs Mar 18 Eunice @ TCHS 
Mon Mar 22 TCHS @ St Louis 
Thurs Mar 25 Notre Dame @ TCHS 
Mon Mar 29 Vermillion Cath @ TCHS 
Wed Mar 31 TCHS @ St. Eds 
Tues Apr 13 St. Eds @ TCHS 
Wed Apr 14  TCHS @ Vermillion Cath 
Tues Apr 20 Sacred Heart VP @ TCHS 
Thurs Apr 22  TCHS @ Jennings 
Mon Apr 26 – Tues Apr 27 REGIONALS 
Mon May 3 – Tues May 4 STATE 

 

Tennis 

Schedule 

CHEER CAMPCHEER CAMPCHEER CAMPCHEER CAMP    
Pre-K - 8 

    

Saturday, Feb. 6, 2010 

1:00-4:00 P.M. (time change) 
    

More Info:  Leslie Bergeron 

235-5711 Ext. 241 or 

lbergeron@tchs.net 
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Righteous Rebels 

This column is designed to recognize the accomplishments of our students in the areas of academics, athletics, and extra-curricular activities at school 
or around the community.  Parents, teachers, coaches, sponsors, moderators, and pastors are invited to “brag” about a student by sending information 
to Maria Hanes in the Admissions Office - Fax 234-8057 or email mhanes@tchs.net.  Spread the good word! 

Congratulations to the 
following seniors that have 
been announced as new 
sacristans for the spring 
semester: Arianna 
Bailey, Lee Harbourt, 
Aimee Fortier, Jenna 
Ray, Chelsea Caillier, 
Chris Faber, Nick 
Ortego, Mallory Pontiff, 
Christina Simon, Blaire 
Olivier, Casey Elkins, 
Naomi Jones , and Macie 
Foreman . 
 
Kudos to the following 
football players who were 
named to the All District 
Team: 1st Team – Adam 
Angelle, Nick Ortego , 
and Michael Hollier ; 2nd 
Team – D’Shaie Landor, 
Ian Quebedeaux, Jesse 
Proctor , and Taylor 
Newland . 
 
Awesome job to Jessica 
Vallot  for being selected 
to the All American 
Cheerleading Team.  She 
participated in the half-
time show for the Capital 
One Bowl Game in 
Orlando, Florida on New 
Year’s Day. 
 
Way to go to 
the Rebel 
Revue  dance 
team (pictured 
right) for 
placing 1st in 
Hip Hop and 
4th in Jazz at 
the Louisiana 
Dance 
Championship 
in Hammond.  
The team also 

received the overall Best 
Choreography Award. 
 
Great job to the Speech 
and Debate team for 
capturing 1st in 
Sweepstakes at the STM 
Tournament.  Individual 
winners: 1st – Jasmine 
Chizer in Junior Oral 
Interpretation, Jacob 
Broussard in Senior Oral 
Interpretation, Allyson 
Abadie  in Senior Dramatic 

Intepretation, Andre 
Latiolais  & Demi 
Letchworth  in Junior 
Duo, Allyson Abadie & 
Jacob Broussard in 
Senior Duo, and Jon 
Melancon in Declamation; 
2nd – Judd Prioux  in 
Senior Oral Interpretation, 
Judd Prioux in Senior 
Dramatic Interpretation, 
Jon Melancon  in Junior 
Extemporaneous, Kasie 
Dugas  in Senior 
Extemporaneous, and 
Reagan Martin in 
Advanced Lincoln 
Douglas; 3rd – Hillary 
Bonhomme in Junior Oral 
Interpretation, Jacob 
Broussard in Senior 
Humorous Interpretation, 
Judd Prioux & Michael 
Dubose in Senior Duo, 
Caelen LeBleu  & Judd 
Prioux in Senior Duet, 
Kasie Dugas in Oratory, 

and Jules Guidry in 
Advanced Lincoln 
Douglas; 4th – Lauren 
Trosclair & Shelley 
Stroud in Senior Duo, and 
Hillary Bonhomme & 
Jasmine Chizer in Junior 
Duet.  Jon Melancon  
received the Forensic 
Award, and Jacob 
Broussard received the 
Thespian Award. 
 
Nice job to Daniel Rees 
who was selected to give 
an oral presentation at 
LSU on the research 
paper he did this summer 
as part of the Junior 
Science & Humanities 
Symposium regional 
competition.  Daniel was 
also selected as the TCH 
Outstanding Senior, and 
he will go on to compete 
at the Diocesan level. 
 
Super job to the following 
students for receiving 
prizes during the RABC 
incentive prize drawing: 
Morgan Robin, Katie 
Begneaud, Tyler Poche’, 
Aimee McCormick, Alex 
Boudreaux, Erin 
Mendoza, Ashley Taylor, 
Gabbie Duhon, Jasmyn 
Chaisson, Michael 
Dubose, Bert Hammett, 
Chris LeBlanc, Aaron 
Baudoin, Naomi Jones, 
Nicole Dugas, Kristen 
Thibodeaux, Mason 
Picard, Michelle Simon, 
Olivia Blanchet , and 
Amelia Lormand . 

Retreat Ministry, Senior 
Class Treasurer, Key Club, 

SADD, Varsity Girl’s 
Soccer, DJ, Dual 
Enrollment 

Vice President of Individual 
Events for Speech & Debate, 
Art Club, Painting School 
Mural, Eucharistic Minister, 
Dual Enrollment, School 

Musical 
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The Right to Life Mass was held on 
January 21st and the celebrant was 
Fr. Curtis Mallet from St. Genevieve 
Church.  Special thanks to Lauren 

Trosclair for reciting her 

inspirational Pro-Life Oratory 
speech to the TCH family. 

FEBRUARY, 2010 

Campus Minister ~ Ramey Badeaux, Religion Administrator ~ Josette Surratt 

Adrienne Brame, Tiffany Dugas, George Stonecipher, Liz Snyder, Mike Thibodeaux 

Campus Ministry 

╬ Upcoming Events 
 
Feb 3rd – Rebel Revival 
Feb 4th – Black History Liturgy 
Feb 5th – St. Cecilia 7th Retreat 
Feb 9th – CM Club to St.  
 Joseph’s Diner 
Feb 10th – Lourdes Blood Drive 
Feb 17th – Ash Wednesday 
Feb 24th – Carencro Catholic  
 8th Retreat 
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Thanks to Dona Dugas for organizing the Pro-Life 
Trip to Washington, DC.  A group of 16 students, a 
few faculty members, parents, and one of our 
pastors attended the March to the Capitol with 
thousands of other Pro-Lifers. 
 
Thanks to Campus Ministry Club members who 
entertained the residents at Amelia Manor Nursing 
Home with a fun game of BINGO! 

Great job to Chelsea Carroll 
and Cassie Meynard who 
planned an inspiring Rebel 
Revival on January 13th!  
Guest speaker, Calob 
Leindecker, a senior from 
Parkview Baptist, spoke to our 
students about never giving 
up.  He endured a tragic 
accident where he lost his 
right leg and continues to play 
on the football team. 
 
Parents who would like to sign 
up for the February, March, or 
April Adoration times, please 
contact Ramey Badeaux at 
rbadeaux@tchs.net 
 
Great job to Alex Angelle, 
Lee Harbourt , and Morgan 
Mendoza  for planning a 
wonderful retreat day for the 
St. Genevieve 7th graders held 
at DeLasalle. 

PLEASE JOIN US IN WORSHIP: 

• Weekly masses and prayer 
services every Thursday at 
8:36 AM in the RebelDome. 

• Morning Reflections Mon-
day—Thursdays at 7:15 AM in 
the Chapel. 

• Attention Parents: Join us for 
a rosary each Friday morning 
in the chapel at 7:15 am to 
pray for our TCH family and 
teens! 

MANY PARTS, ONE BODYMANY PARTS, ONE BODYMANY PARTS, ONE BODYMANY PARTS, ONE BODY    

Senior Retreat 2010 
 

Despite a full day of rain, the senior class enjoyed 
a relaxing and peaceful getaway to Dry Creek for 
their senior retreat on January 16th – 17th.  The 
retreat was an unforgettable experience as the 
seniors spent quality time with their classmates, 
opened their eyes to Jesus’ love for them, and read 
heartfelt letters from their parents and family 
members.  
 
Thanks to the seniors for being so open and easy 
going! 
 
Many thanks to all parent chaperones and 
faculty members who assisted in making the 
weekend a success! 

 Catholic Schools Week 

“Dividends for Life: Faith, 

Knowledge, Discipline, Morals” 

Jan. 31st ~ Feb. 6th  
 

In honor of Catholic School’s Week, we 

send special prayers to all of the Catholic 

Schools and Church Parishes that bless us 

with their support and kindness 

throughout the school year.  God Bless! 
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Monday, March 8, 2010 

Acadian Hills C.C. 

12 Noon Shot Gun Start 

Lafayette, LA 

Teurlings 

Catholic’s 
$125 per Player...Deadline: March 1, 2010 

The Rebel Open golf tournament 
brings into focus the efforts of the 
Teurlings Catholic High School 
Foundation.  The primary purpose of 
the foundation is to assure the 
longevity of Catholic education at 
Teurlings Catholic High School by 
establishing an endowment trust fund.  
The interest from the fund will be 
made available to the school to 
handle pressing needs as diverse as 
providing tuition assistance for needy 
students, chairing faculty members, 
or making physical improvements to 
our campus.  We have committed 
ourselves to building a successful and 
vital Foundation and appreciate all 
who have become involved in the 
effort. 

Sponsorship 

Sponsor Name: 
Contact Person:  
Address: 
City:      ZIP: 
Office Phone: (        )  
E-Mail Address:  

$1000 Platinum Sponsor 
Four (4) Players Entry Fees 
Four (4) Tournament Shirts 
Clubhouse Signage 
T-Box Signage 

$500 Gold Sponsor 
One (1) Player Entry Fee 
Clubhouse Signage 
T-Box Signage 

$250 Silver Sponsor 
Clubhouse Signage 
T-Box Signage 

$100 Hole Sponsor 
T-Box or Green Side Signage 

Door Prize(s) 
Item(s): 

Please Indicate Message Printed on Sponsor Sign: 

Entry Form...$125 per Player 

Player #1:________________________Shirt Size: _____ 
Teurlings Grad:  [   ] No  [   ] Yes.  If so, what year:_________ 
Handicap or Average Score:_________________________ 
Address:________________________________________ 
City:____________________ State:____ ZIP:_________ 
Home Phone: (________) ___________________________ 
Office Phone: (_______) _____________________________ 
E-Mail Address:____________________________________ 
 
Player #2:________________________Shirt Size: _____ 
Teurlings Grad:  [   ] No  [   ] Yes.  If so, what year:_________ 
Handicap or Average Score:_________________________ 
Address:________________________________________ 
City:____________________ State:____ ZIP:_________ 
Home Phone: (________) ___________________________ 
Office Phone: (_______) _____________________________ 
E-Mail Address:____________________________________ 
 
Player #3:________________________Shirt Size: _____ 
Teurlings Grad:  [   ] No  [   ] Yes.  If so, what year:_________ 
Handicap or Average Score:_________________________ 
Address:________________________________________ 
City:____________________ State:____ ZIP:_________ 
Home Phone: (________) ___________________________ 
Office Phone: (_______) _____________________________ 
E-Mail Address:____________________________________ 
 
Player #4:________________________Shirt Size: _____ 
Teurlings Grad:  [   ] No  [   ] Yes.  If so, what year:_________ 
Handicap or Average Score:_________________________ 
Address:________________________________________ 
City:____________________ State:____ ZIP:_________ 
Home Phone: (________) ___________________________ 
Office Phone: (_______) _____________________________ 
E-Mail Address:____________________________________ 

Complete & Mail form with payment to:  Rebel Open, Teurlings Catholic High School, 139 Teurlings Drive, Lafayette, LA 70501. 

Individual or Team Entries, Lunch Served @ 11am, Drinks 
& Food available on course, Team Photos/Door Prizes, 
2011 Car (Courtesy Motors) Hole-In-One, Dinner 
Presentation of Awards, Club CA$H Awards: 1st to 4th 
Place 

The Rebel Open is a four-person scramble with teams 
balanced by handicap.  It is encouraged that all teams have 
an “A”, “B”, “C” and “D” player.  All players must have an 
estimated handicap or an approved handicap assigned by 
your local golf association. 

7
 



FEBRUARY, 2010 

8 

COUNSELOR’S CORNER 
 

Anna Proctor & Milton Rohm 

√ Attention Seniors: Remember to 
complete your FAFSA form online at 
www.fafsa.ed.gov. This is the TOPS 
application and also the application for 
receiving any kind of federal or state 
aid that you may qualify for. Only 
students who complete this FAFSA 
and meet the TOPS requirements will 
receive the award. The deadline to 
complete the FAFSA is July 1, 2010, 
however I encourage you to complete 
the form by the end of April. You will 
need to include your tax information 
even though TOPS has nothing to do 
with family income. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call Anna 
Proctor at 337 235-5711 ext. 108. 
√ Juniors need to apply to take the 
ACT test in April if they have not 
already done so. There are only two 
left this year and I encourage each 
Junior to take the ACT at least two 
times prior to their senior year. 
√ Any Sophomore interested in 
taking the ACT can stop by the 
guidance office for details on how to 
apply. 
√ During February Mrs. Proctor will 
meet with all the 9th, 10th and 11th 
grade students to distribute Honor’s 
Applications for the 2010-2011 school 
year. Students’ currently enrolled in an 
honors course may continue taking 
courses in that subject area if they are 
in good standing (a 1st Semester grade 
of an A, B, or C). Students who are 
not currently in honors and would like 
to apply must complete and turn in an 
application in to the Guidance Office 
by the deadline listed on the form. 
√ During March we will meet with 
all 9th – 12th grade students to discuss 
their 2009-2010 class schedule. Those 
forms will be due back during March 
and must be signed by a parent. 

TCH ADVISORY BOARD ELECTIONS –  2010-2011 
 
The TCH Advisory Board serves in an advisory capacity to the 
Chancellor, responsible for presenting an annual operating budget 
and recommending board policies for the school. Parents elect at-
Large Board Members, and the Priest from each TCH owner parish 
appoints a Member. Terms on the board require a three-year 
commitment. 
 
This year four vacancies  exist. Two  are pastor appointed positions 
to represent the following church parishes: St. Bernard and St. Leo 
the Great (one year remainder of a three year term). Two are 
member at-large positions. All parents of TCH students may vote to 
elect the member at-large. 
 
Nominees for the at-large positions should be parents of children 
currently enrolled at TCH or accepted for admission for the following 
school year and registered for the following school year. Nominees 
should be willing to make the necessary commitment of time to serve 
as an effective board member. The following individuals and their 
spouses are NOT eligible for board membership: 
 
Employees of the school 
 
Employees of an owner parish 
 
Persons who work at the school, but are paid for that work by another 
group, agency, individual, or school system. 
 
Please submit a brief bio of yourself. Include the name of your 
spouse and children with your children’s grade levels. Additional 
information to include: church parish, participation, community 
involvement, active interest 
in school activities and if you 
are a graduate of TCH.  A 
statement regarding Catholic 
school experience would 
also be appreciated. 
 
Please consider giving of 
yourself in service to the 
school as a advisory board 
member. The deadline for 
candidate submission is 
March 15th.  
 
Send your information to the 
front office at school or fax it 
to 337-234-8057, ATTN: 
TCH Advisory Board. 

The Art Club is selling note cards for $10 a 

set as a fundraiser for teacher appreciation 

gifts.  The cards feature an assortment of 

TCH student artwork on the front and are 

blank inside.  These make unique gifts for 

Valentine’s Day or for any occasion.  To 

purchase, contact Ms. Ducharme in Room 

15 at bducharme@tchs.net or 235-5711 

Ext. 230.  
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Wishes GrantedWishes GrantedWishes GrantedWishes Granted    
Thank you for helping to make our dreams come true.   We are so blessed.  Thank you! 

Gifts are listed as reported to the Development Off ice by donors and beneficiaries     10/20/09-12/14/ 09 

Academic Departments 
(Restricted Gifts) 

Target 
Winn Dixie 
Albertson’s 

 
Academic Pep Rally 

Roxanne & Aaron Mestayer 
(Alyson 11) 

 
Athletic Departments 

Baseball 
Bob’s Nursery 

 
Capital Campaign 

Shantelle Bajat Prejean (TCH ’88) 
Energy Solutions Technology, LLC 

Pat & Donna McDonald 
Chris & Angela Richard 

Dale & Connie Domingue (TCH ’72) 
Kathy Dempsey-Stanley (TCH ’78) 

Brandy & Scott Quebedeaux 
In Honor of Gabrielle Quebedeaux 

In Honor of Cole Quebedeaux 
In Honor of Ian Quebedeaux 

 

Chapel 
Anonymous  

 
Don Foley Memorial Fund 

Rosalind Foley 
Uni-Pro Business Systems, Inc. 

 
Matching Grants 

Wachovia in association  with Adam 
Champagne 

 
Psychology Department 
Stone Energy Corporation 

 
RABC Mailouts 

Tammy Guidry (Haylee 12) 
Denise Delahoussaye (Hannah 9) 
Requel Quebedeaux (Camille 9) 
Nicole Melancon (Delilah 10) 

 
R.A.B.C. Student Incentives 

Estelle Guidry (Rachel 9, Jules 12) 
Ann Dugas (Kasie 12, Nicole 10) 

Ben & Angela Thibeaux (Dailey 9) 
Baja Beach Grill 

 
 

R.A.B.C. Teacher of the Month 
Diann Comeaux (Beth 12) 

January  Luncheon 
Natalie & Glenn McCall (Lois 10th) 

 
TCHS Foundation 

Alan C. Greig 
In Memory of Amanda Greig 

(TCH ’89) 
 
 

Terri Baudier Memorial Foundation 
Acadiana Stars Sports, Inc 

 
Treats & Gifts 

Tammy Guidry (Haylee 12) 
Luanne & rick Schenck 

(Courtney  10) 
The Fenstermaker Family 

Michael & Glenda Serio (Andre’ 11) 
Teresa Hollier (Michael 12, Sarah 11) 

Janet Ray & Family 
Breaux’s Flowers & Gifts 

Mark C. Foley 
Mae & Damian Simoneaux 

(Austin 11) 
M & S Grocery Store 

PenniesFromHeaven 
There are many opportunities in which funds are generated for our school and with no extra cost to our families.  Thanks! 

MARY KAY 
When you buy Mary Kay from Independent Beauty Consultant, Tujuana 
Chambers, a portion of the profits goes to TCH!  Call her at 254-2889 or 
email at tujuanachambers5497@marykay.com.  Also, visit her website for 
the complete product line, current promotions, free gift with purchase, 
and more at www.marykay.com/tujuanachambers5497. 

INK CARTRIDGES 
Donate your empty laser and inkjet printer cartridges to help TCH earn 
free computer technology.  Drop them off in the front office or to Mrs. 
Shayree Latiolais (Ext. 220). 

OFFICE DEPOT 
While shopping at Office Depot, help TCH get school supplies.  Just give 
them the ID Number: 70042050. 

ALBERTSONS 
Use your scan card, which you can pick up in the front office, and a 
percentage of your grocery bill earns cash for TCH.  Visit 
www.albertsons.com.  Click on “In The Community” then click on the 
Community Partners logo link.  Once you log in, click on “Sign me up.”  

COMMUNITY COFFEE 
All Community Coffee product UPC/bar code labels are 
accepted by Toni Dueitt (Ext. 107) anytime of the year.  
Also, you can save your CC’s receipts!  Each label or 
receipt is worth up to 15 cents.  Funds are earmarked for 
the library. 

TARGET 
If you are a Target shopper and have a Target Card/VISA/or Check Card, 
you can designate TCH as your favorite school which will allow the 
school to receive 1% of all purchases.  It doesn’t cost cardholders 
anything to sign up for the program.  You can designate TCH in one of 
three ways: 1) Visit Target.com/tcoe  or 2) Stop by the kiosk at Target  or 
3) Call 1-800-316-6142.  Teurlings Catholic ID # is 7596. 
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Girls Soccer 
Finals at St. Louis Showcase tourney, 
Beau Chene. 
 

Tennis 
Against Abbeville: Jonas Melancon, 
Peter Campora & Pete Guidry. 

FEBRUARY, 2010 

TCH Sports UpdateTCH Sports UpdateTCH Sports UpdateTCH Sports Update    
Congrats for WINS! 
 

Wrestling 
St. Louis, Rayne, Basile 
LA Classic Tourney: 11th place finish 
(Highest ever for this tourney); Philip 
Miller—1st at 130 lb (1st TCH student 

to win this tourney); Mark Carrier—
6th at 112 lb. 
 

Boys Soccer 
St. Martin’s Episcopal & tied New Iberia 
at St. Louis Showcase tourney, 
Northside, Beau Chene. 
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Softball Schedule 

Feb. 4  Notre Dame  H 4PM 

Feb. 9  Comeaux  A TBA 

Feb. 13  TCH Jamboree  H TBA 

Feb. 15  Pineville  A TBA 

Feb. 18  Sulphur  A 4PM 

Feb. 23  Kaplan   A 4PM 

Feb. 25  STM   A 4PM 

Feb. 26-27 Pineville Tourney A TBA 

Mar. 2  St. Martinville* A 4PM 

Mar. 4  Opelousas*  H 4PM 

Mar. 5-6 Berwick Tourney A TBA 

Mar. 9  Northside*  A 4PM 

Mar. 11  False River  H 4PM 

Mar. 12-13 TCH Tourney  H TBA 

Mar. 16  Breaux Bridge*  H 4PM 

Mar. 18  Beau Chene*  A 4PM 

Mar. 20-21 Lutcher Tourney A TBA 

Mar. 23 Cecilia*   H 4PM 

Mar. 25 St. Martinville* H 4PM 

Mar. 29 Opelousas*  A 4PM 

Mar. 31  Northside*  H 12PM 

Apr. 8  Breaux Bridge*  H 4PM 

Apr. 10  Beau Chene*  H 4PM 

Apr. 31  Cecilia*   A 4PM 

Apr. 15  Lafayette High  H 4PM 

Drivers’ Education Classes 
 
*New Requirements!  Students are required to 
complete 30 hours of classroom instruction and 8 
hours of driving.  Students must be 15 years of age 
before August 31, 2010. 
 
The 30-hour classroom instruction for Drivers’ 
Education will be held May 31-June 3 from 8:00 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and June 4th from 8:00 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m.; the 8-hour driving session will be 
scheduled on an individual basis during June and 
July.  Students must be 15 years old before August 
31, 2010.  Cost for the course is $350 payable upon 
registration in two installments.  If paying with 
installments, $175 will be due by March 24th and 
the remaining $175 will be due by May 14th.  
Deadline for registration will be May 14th.  
Instructors: Classroom—Mrs. Dona Dugas; 
Driving—Coach Milton Rohm.  Registration forms 
are available in the guidance office from Mrs. Pat 
Rohm or with Mrs. Dugas in Room 2.  Registration 
forms will also be available in the school library 
during the TCH Registration for next school year, 
March 3, 4, and 5.  If you have any questions, 
please call Mrs. Pat Rohm at 235-5711 Ext. 244, or 
email Mrs. Dona Dugas at ddugas@tchs.net. 
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Adopt - a - School Sponsors 
 

Lowry’s Printing & Copying 
The Lowry Family 

Real Sports Photos 
Keith Stutes 

www.realsportsphotos.com 

Bayouland Trophies 
Cathy & Bobby Badeaux 

Wesley H. Ardoin, DDS, MS 
Orthodontics 

www.whardoin.com 

Upstream Equipment 
Bill & Melody Allen 

Breaux’s Cleaners 
Breaux Bridge 

The Mortgage Link 
Gervy Papion 

The Grad Shoppe 
Clif Lane 

Faugot Photography 
Jay Faugot 

www.jayfaugot.com 

Prejean’s Restaurant 
Donna Olivier 

Kenneth Boullion, Ph.D. 
Psychologist 

H.A. McConnell, Jr., DDS 
Oral Surgeon 

Many thanks to our wonderful business partners!  We are extremely grateful for their continued dedication and generosity.  We 
encourage our TCH family to support these business establishments.  Contact Aline Norwood 235-5711 ext. 105, if you would like to 
be a partner in this program. 

*** If you did not receive the inside pages of this newsletter, please pick up a copy in the front office or visit www.tchs.net. *** 


